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The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations in Geneva, presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Global Platform 2019 -
United Nations Office for Disaster Risk Reduction (UNDRR) in Geneva, and has the honor to follow-up
on its Verbal note 35205 dated May 6" 2019 — by which the Permanent Mission has communicated
the composition of the State of Qatar delegation to the sixth session of the Global Platform for
Disaster Risk Reduction (GP2019), presently taking place in Geneva, Switzerland from 13 to 17 May
2019.

The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar has the honor to add the participation of the following
delegate to the State of Qatar delegation to the above mentioned conference:

- Ms. Noor AL-SADA
Office of the State Minister for Foreign Affairs
Doha - Qatar

The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat
of the Global Platform 2019 - United Nations Office for Disaster Risk Reduction (UNDRR) in Geneva,
the assurances of its highest consideration.

Ms. Regina Khanbekova,
Email: globalplatform@un.org
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